Dear Parents/Carers

There are no updates to add beyond the news shared earlier this week of the significant loss we have experienced as a school family.  

I shall be away all of next week with our Primary 7 pupils for their Abernethy Residential experience.  Staff joining me will be Mrs Shepherd, Mrs Middleton and Miss Adam.  I know you will all be supportive of school next week with a number of pupils and staff away.  Don’t miss us too much! 

Look after each other!

Kindest regards

Margaret M. Ferguson
Head Teacher

Fishermoss School
Berrymuir Road
Portlethen
Aberdeenshire
AB12 4UF

Tel:  01224 472875

Aberdeenshire Council Education and Children’s Services
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